
MARCH 23, 2020

Consistent Legal Representation During 
Unprecedented Times
To our Clients and Business Associates: 

The health and safety of our lawyers, staff, and clients is our priority. 

In response to the recent orders relating to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, our attorneys and staff are working 
remotely until further notice. Our firm’s technological infrastructure and operations allow us to continue to provide the highest 
quality legal services and have access to all the resources required to fulfill our clients’ needs. During this time of uncertainty, 
Miller Starr Regalia has taken the necessary steps to continue to deliver legal representation without interruption or 
limitation.   

Although we are not in the office, you may continue to contact us using the same phone numbers and email addresses as 
usual. We truly value our relationship with all of our clients. We will continue to do whatever it takes to support you and your 
legal needs during this challenging time. 

Our thoughts are with everyone affected by the Coronavirus outbreak, and we are grateful to those on the front lines.  

Stay safe and healthy.
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